
Teille Whiteman - Fwd: Modification application (SSD 4972), Sheraton Hotel Expansion, 161 

Sussex Street Sydney 

  
Hi Teille, 

  
Can you please save this down for me. 

  

Thanks, 
  

Kate 
 

  
>>> Michael Gheorghiu <mgheorghiu@mecone.com.au> 14/03/2014 8:42 AM >>> 

 
Dear Kate, 

 

I am writing to you in regard to the modification application, SSD4972 for the site located at 161 Sussex 
Street, Sydney (site). The site is located within the future CBD Rail Link corridor.  

 
The application states that the the proposed amendments are a result of detailed design of the 

development. It also states that the proposal includes changes to the structural support system in parts of 
the development. As such, it is unclear whether these changes impact on the loading system and structural 

support system below ground. As such, Transport for NSW require additional information to properly assess 
the proposal. Given this, we request that the Department of Planning and Infrastructure (DP&I) place 

a 'stop the clock' on the assessment the application in order to seek additional information from the 

applicant on the proposed foundation system and also provide us with relevant design calculations for 
loading on the foundations.  

 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 0419 265659. 

 
Regards, 

 
Michael Gheorghiu 

 
Coordinator, Future Rail Corridors Protection 

Transport & Land Use Planning  I Transport for NSW 

T:   0419 265 659   I   E:   michael.gheorghiu@transport.nsw.gov.au   

Level 3, 18 Lee Street, Chippendale NSW 2018 

PO Box K659, Haymarket NSW 1238 

 
   
Use public transport... plan your journey at 131500.com.au 

 

 

 

From:    Kate MacDonald

To:    Teille Whiteman
Date:    14/03/2014 9:20 AM

Subject:   Fwd: Modification application (SSD 4972), Sheraton Hotel Expansion, 161 Sussex Street Sydney
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